
Bean’s Blog (star date 2017) 

As I sit down to write this I did what got me through 4 years of college and googled funny golf 
testimonies.  I was all set to copy and paste and realized there is 15 years of press releases on the ECI 
website.  I started reading them and got bored and fell asleep and mine won’t be any better! I’m joking 
but there was some good stuff about some strippers sending vulgar pictures to people’s mothers and 
someone not finishing golf rounds with any underwear. 

It’s been a few years since I’ve been able to participate in the ECI.   Last year I got married to the 
mother of my dog Eli, and now we have a human baby due in September.  Last year I shot a career low 
74 and it wasn’t at a miniature golf course.  This year I have prepared by drinking the finest IPA’s across 
New England, Julius from Treehouse Brewing is my favorite.  I plan on using all those beer muscles into 
crushing 300 yard drives into the woods this weekend.  

 But with the passing of the years the best part is seeing all you guys.  Nothing has changed but 
everything has changed.  Life has kept us all coming back to each other and it means a lot.  Can’t wait for 
ECI 2017. 


